From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 1:51 PM

To: Kippley, Dan <
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: Pipeline hearing

Dan,
Thanks for your email. As you heard at the meeting, the PUC has a long standing practice of working with all of the
attorneys representing parties in a proceeding to accommodate schedules to ensure that all parties have the benefit of
proper representation in the proceeding. All of this will be evaluated at the January 5 PUC meeting before a final
decision is made.

By law, your comments and my response will be posted in the docket comments for HP22-001.



Sincerely,

Chris





